
Saint Mary’s Hospital is hosting the Black Men In White Coats Youth Summit in Waterbury on 
Saturday, November 9, 2024. 

Nationally recognized Black Men In White Coats seeks to increase the number of Black men 
(and women) in the field of medicine through exposure, inspiration and mentorship.

WE’RE LOOKING FOR MENTORS FOR OUR STUDENTS FROM 3RD GRADE AND UP. 

Mentors will be assigned to small groups of students, helping them navigate through hands-on 
activities and sharing lunch together. The commitment involves a time slot from 10:00 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m. Mentoring offers immense value to both students and professionals, and being a 
mentor can be a deeply rewarding experience.

• Helping shape the next generation of
medical professionals

• Demonstrating leadership skills
• Exposure to different thoughts and opinions

• Unique opportunities to learn, personal
development

• Taking delight in helping others

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2024

WE’RE LOOKING 

FOR MENTORS!

MENTORS 
ARE ASKED  
TO REGISTER

For more information on Mentoring please contact Lisa.Roy@TrinityHealthOfNE.org or HKermall@TrinityHealthOfNE.org
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